
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Non- Dues Revenue  
Date:  02/16/2022   
Subject: NADE Mid- Year Reports 
 
 
 
Greetings all, 
There have been no changes sales or otherwise during this time frame. All NADE Non-Dues 
Revenue items are currently still stored at the Oklahoma DDS office. 
 
It is with heavy, but joyous heart that I resign as Non-Dues Revenue chair. I have hit the 20-year 
mark as a DDS employee and will be retiring this May. I will continue to be a NADE member just 
a RETIRED member. I will also still help in any capacity that I can with this committee if needed, 
so please do not hesitate to call upon me. 
 
Again, it has been my pleasure, this is the end of my report. 
 
 
Cynthia A Thompson 
6204 N Harvard Ave 
Oklahoma City, OK. 73122 
405-863-6540 
Cynhen50@yahoo.com 
 


